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Sharon Craig

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 13 August 2015 11:10

To: Colin Sharpe

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2015/0538 29 Calder Ave Billington.

Morning Colin, 
                        Whilst I would raise no objection to the proposal on highway grounds I would point 
out that the dimensions shown for the garage would suggest that difficulties may arise when using 
it to park cars. Notwithstanding concerns re the garage dimensions, there is still ample parking on 
the proposed drive. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 
Learn something new this autumn with an adult learning course .  
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